CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465 • (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

February 10, 1993

Nathan Finch Ballard 19836 Pacific Coast Highway Malibu, CA 90265-5424

Dear Mr. Ballard:

Thank you for your letter of February 3, 1993 inquiring about employment with the Cherokee Nation. We do not have any personnel openings at the present time related to your line of career, but we will keep you in mind for future openings and/or position.

Again thank you and best wishes in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller

Principal Chief